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﻿
﻿
Hello,

As a Mercer Island resident, I’m writing in regards to the terrible and senseless idea of using
OUR parkland for government offices. 

Parkland is for PARKS and RECREATIONAL use, NOT government offices.  

Additionally:

You need to substantially reduce the proposed height limit of buildings within the park;
No net increase in impervious surfaces 
Limit transit stops to the right of ways
Do NOT allow parking structures in our parks
Do NOT allow a future re-zone of a park without a community vote.  

Thank you,
Devan

Sent from my iPhone
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